
  
   

 

22nd January 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 11 Science Information Session 

For those parents who were unable to attend the information session last night the resources including the 
presentation and information leaflet can be found on the school website on the Science year 11 page. 

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/Science/Year11/ 

Please do get in touch if we can provide any further information or support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Dr E Baker 

Director of Science 

 

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/Science/Year11/

